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Greenville Tool & Die has completed the design and build of the tooling used to make this skid steer compartment door. Pictured 
above from left to right, Tool & Die Maker Mike Davis, Apprentice Trevin Waldron, and Program Manager Brian Brasington have 
done an excellent job creating this high quality stamping die. Our skilled craftsmen build complex and intricate dies with precision.  

On June 27th, GTD Modeler Norm Denny 
taught Design & 3D Printing (CAD) Camp 
students at Montcalm Community College. 
Norm brought the students ages 10-12 on a 
tour of GTD. Their primary focus was design, 
simulation, and tool pathing. The students 
spent the majority of their time in engineering 
with a tour of the CNC mills. Thank you to all 
our presenters: Mark Winters, Nick Tillotson, 
Derrick Baker, Ted Murray, and Brady Paulson.  
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Ken Mankel reached five 
years of service on June 3rd. 
Thank you Ken, for your 
hard work and dedication.  

July 
1………Justin Stump   
3………Eric Mills            
4...……Cory Selleck 
7..…….Jesse Playter 
7..…….Ronnie Griffin         
11…….Norm Denny 
11…….Brady Paulson  
13…….Fred Murray 
13…….Jeremy Landes 
18…….Jerry Smith 
21…….Jody Teegardin 
23…….Jeff Waite 
28…….Mike Brownell 
30…….Austin Wonch 
31…….Connor Ingersoll  
           
           
           

  

 

Congratulations to Tristen Potter for  
completing all requirements 
including college courses and on the 
job training  to receive Journeyman 
CNC Machinist certification from 
the US Department of Labor. 

  

Jorge Avalos Kaden Gnuse Sean Heintzelman 

Corey Kleck Remington Schaefer Jake Zander 

Forty-three Greenville Tool & Die 
employees, retires, and/or spouses 
donated blood, one donated plasma, 
at the Versiti Blood Drive in June. 
Thank you all for your commendable 
action. The following donors reached 
milestones of donated blood: 
Carter Brownell 1 gallon 
Mike Parker 2 gallons 
Jesse Playter 5 gallons 
Kevin Coon 9 gallons 
Jim Buskirk 2 gallons 

Greenville Public Schools 2022 Back to School Bash 
Wednesday, August 3, 2022 

 

Activities 6:00 – 7:30 pm  
Touch A Truck 

Petting Zoo 
GPS T-shirts 
Backpacks 

School Supplies  
 

Movie on Legacy Field 7:30 pm 
 

Free Event to all Attendees! 
 


